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 Spotlight on…UKS2 
Sorry for the slight delay with this 
newsletter….good things come to 
those who wait and there have 
been ‘good things’ in abundance 
across KS2 this month. We have 
been so proud of our UKS2 learners 
this month in terms of behaviour 
and learning. Here are some of the 
highlights… 
 
Elizabeth Moran (Principal) 
 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Pupil of the Week 

Reception 1 Hadia  

Reception 2 Ayana  

Larch Matei  

Beech Muhammad  

Willow Faiz  

Maple Luqmaan  

Woodlands Maryam  

Chestnut Madiha Rukhsar  

Ash Eisa  

Sycamore Mohammad  

Elm Adina  

Oak Subhaan  

Deputy Principal Genevieve  
Rebecca  
 Miraj  

 

 

 

 

 

Attendance 

Sycamore  

     98.7% 
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 UKS2 visited Ordsall Hall (an historic 
Tudor building) to enrich their Tudor 
topic. Here they are making posies of 
herbs and dried flowers to disguise 
bad scents. 

 

Using VR to explore a historic Tudor 

world which will support topic 

learning. 

Mrs Jones arranged a visit 

from STEM ambassadors who 

worked with our children on 

coding and robotics. 

 

 

Some of our budding scientists 

attended an evening with Brian 

Cox at Mahdlo. 

Ash class were visited by an artist who 

worked with them on negative and positive 

space and turning 2d drawings into 3d 

models. 
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